
 

                     PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Happy almost summer Lakeview Families! 
 

May was full and June keeps up that trend plus a little bit.  PAC hosted an amazing 

Fun Night and students participated in the Lakeview Track Meet and Dragon Lake Fun 

Run.  Our Lakeview Track Team rocked in the District Track Meet with 23 golds,  

15 silvers and 14 bronzes!  The Bookfair was a success and we held our Memorial 

Walk at the Lhtako Arbour.  Thank you Lhtako for graciously hosting us!   Students 

are working on several assessments including reading assessments for primaries and 

the SNAP (Student Numeracy Assessment & Practice).  We had chickens hatch in our 

school and the gardening club has worked hard to renew the Lakeview garden and 

transform it into an Indigenous garden with many plants local to us.  And that's just a 

snapshot of all that happened! 

Please look at the calendar of June events as the schedule is full.  And please reach 

out to us if you have any questions or concerns.   

          Sincerely, Chuck Loewen 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

JUNE 9- 

JUNE 13 

Capri Aspe  

Old-Time Social  

Dancing 

AM 

Entrepreneurial  

Fair 

(McCart & Curle) 

9:00-11:45 

West Fraser 

Timber Park 

Meech and Braman  

12:30—2:30 

  

Spirit Day 

Capri Aspe  

Old-Time Social 

Dancing 

All Day 

JUNE 16- 

JUNE 20 
 

Barkerville 

School Trip  

Gr 1-7 

 

Fun Day 

Kindergarten 

 

 
Talent Show 

starts 1:00 pm 

Spirit Day 

Last Day for  

District Lunches 

Gr 7 Grad Dinner 

and Sleep Over 

5:00-pm-7:30am 

JUNE 23- 

JUNE 25 

Gr 7 Parent 

Night and 

Q&A—QJS 

6:15-7:30 pm 

West Fraser 

Timber Park 

Curle and 

Trueman  

8:45 am—2:30pm 

Gr 7 Spring  

Orientation  

@ QJS 

8:25 am—12:00pm 

Crazy Hair, 

Glasses, Hat and 

Socks Day 

Year End  

Assembly 

9:00 am 

Report Cards 

Home  

No  

School  

for  

Students 

 

LAKEVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

1525 Beryl Rd Quesnel, B.C. V2J 4L8 

Phone:  747-2009 Fax:  747-3076 
Principal: Mr. Chuck Loewen 



 

Memorial Walk -  

May 22, we walked as a 

school to the Lhtako Arbour 

to honour and attended a 

brief ceremony to remember 

residential school survivors 

and those who did not return 

home.   



 

Fun Fair  

Games 



 

Running Events 

 Walking Events 

  Enjoying the Sun Events! 



 

School  

Fun! 



 

The Fire Marshall giving the  

Gr 3’s a tour through the  

Fire Safety House 

Soak-A-7 Fundraiser 

Fun! 



 

 

Pick up/Drop off 

 

       FOR STUDENT SAFETY, we ask that parents  

do not use the staff parking lots (upper and lower) 

for pick up and drop off.  I know pick-up and drop-

off can be challenging because we have a high vol-

ume of vehicles and very little space to park.  We 

strongly encourage you to take advantage of the 

church parking lot. 

Thank you for respecting this request. 

Clothing  
With the end of year approaching, we have a bunch of lost and found 

items.   We will be reminding students regularly in classes and over the an-

nouncements to be responsible for their clothing items but conversations at 

home will be helpful as well.  Please feel free to check out our  

lost and found which is located in Room 5 near the office. 

New QJS Parent Information and Q&A Evening  
Monday, June 23, 6:15 at QJS 

Grade 7 QJS Spring Orientation Half-Day  

Tuesday, June 24, 8:25 am -12:00 pm  at QJS 

Getting to QJS – Students will take their regular morning school bus to QJS. 

Return to Lakeview – A bus will bring them back to school. . 

 

Double vision! 


